
LTCCP 2006-16 SUBMISSION 
Submissions close on 5 May 2006 

I do NOT wish to present my submission at the hearing, and ask that this submission be 
considered. 

I am completing this submission: 
For yourself 

Number of people you represent: 
 

My submission refers to: 
Summary Version of the LTCCP     

Page Number: 
154 

I also want to respond to:   
 

Name: Wayne Anderson 

Organisation:  

Daytime Phone: 348 0563 

Evening Phone:  

Email:  

Address: 59 Hayton Road 
Christchurch 

Your Submission: Do you have any comments on the major projects in our 
Draft Community Plan? 

 Streets:Footpaths: 
 
I feel that some streets in Christchurch are very unsafe for all transport that 
uses them, for example. 
 
Picton Street in Riccarton has been narrowed between Riccarton Road & 
Peverel Street. 
 
Puhara Ave in Burwwood is very narrow with garden plots placed on the 
road! I have seen children cyclist nearly injured on this road, its very 
dangerous. 
 
Wainoni road has a new footpath why do we need to put a garden plot 
through it. The wide path is great until you have to give way to other 
pedestrians & no doubt the cost was not needed let alone the vandalism to 
plants etc. 
 
To have cyclists want to & feel safe on our streets we must create width for 
them. The benefits are huge, Mum & Dad with children cycling together, its a 
great sight to see but its so uncommon. There must be thousands of bicycles 
laying in Christchurch garages . We are reminded daily of the need to save 
on energy costs let alone the need to spend quality time with our familys. 

 Do you have any comments on groups of activities (The 
activities and services the Council provides?) 

 Do you have any other comments or suggestions you want 
to make? 

 


